April 7, 2020
Board members present : Harry, Gwen, Joanne, Pete, Rich, Mary
Absent : Dan

Meeting called at 4:12

Minutes approved Mary, seconded Jo

Treasure report, Jo approved, Rich seconded. 

Harry talked to Todd about live birds. Cannot get the birds through Canada at this time. Discussion was made about ordering dead birds. 
Harry mentioned that he has a dead bird source. Will order about 400 dead birds. 
Harry ordered the ghillie blankets, but they are still in Oregon. 

We have 3 bird boys for sure at this time. No live gunners are set up at this time. 

Discussion was made about canceling the first two field trials. Jo motioned to cancel , Mary seconded. 

We will hold off on canceling the June Hunt test, and wait on the mandates. Judges are the issue, with the quarantine in place. 

First test is scheduled for June 26-28. We will make a decision around May 15.
Fairbanks trials maybe in peril , as their permit with the Chena River Flood Project, has been suspended. 

We will ask Fairbanks if they would consider having their trials in the Anchorage area. 

We will cancel rooms with AirBnB.......

Rich noted that he had passed his test to judge field trials. 

Raffle tickets is still our biggest money maker. We need to push them. 

Our corporate business account is paid and updated. 

We need to pay up with the Forest Department. Mary will follow up. 

Joanne suggested we ask club members if they want to order dead ducks. 

Meeting adjourned at 5 pm. 
Next meeting scheduled for May 12 , Tuesday, 4 pm. 


